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Parental Contributions 

As of September 2019, parental contributions stay with your school. It’s a precious 
resource for your club and your students!  

Parents can contribute in two ways: 

➢ By volunteering their time 

➢ By donating a small amount to help keep their club sustainable  

 
Since 1994, the suggested token financial contribution is a maximum of 45 $ per year for 
elementary students and 75 $ per year for high school students or $0.50/breakfast. 

 

The school may determine a lower suggested contribution amount based on need. 

The donations will be reinvested in your breakfast program to help it grow and improve. 

A winning idea!  

 

These funds can be used in a host of creative and diverse ways, making it possible to: 

• Have a wider variety of fruits, vegetables, and other fresh and locally sourced food 

• Acquire items for the kitchen 

• Ensure equipment is kept in good repair 

• Find alternatives to resolve delivery issues that may arise 

• Be more environmentally responsible 

• Volunteer recognition 

• Other resources and projects that keep your program (and students) strong and healthy! 

 

Important! A child should never be excluded from the breakfast program due to the parents' 

inability to contribute to the program. 

*You can find the Registration Form or the Voluntary Parental Contribution Letter on our website 

 

Questions? Be sure to talk to your Club representative who will be happy to help! 

 


